
Uniform on Speech Day 

Parents are reminded that all pupils in Years 3 to 8 must be dressed in winter uniform, with 
blazers, for Speech Day & Prizegiving (Friday 7th July). 

Pupils in Pre Prep should wear summer uniform with short socks (grey for boys and white 
for girls). 
 
For parents wishing to attend Speech Day, Gate 2 will open at 09:45. 
  
 


